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To:  Wildfire Safety Advisory Board Stakeholders 

This letter is official announcement from the California Wildfire 

Safety Advisory Board (Board or WSAB) of: 

   

1) the upcoming Board meeting on April 26 2022 at 

1:00 pm (Note – the notice and agenda for this 

meeting have been previously posted);  

 

2) the release of the draft document 

Recommendations to Office of Energy Infrastructure 

Safety on Additional Wildfire Mitigation Plan 

Requirements and Performance Metrics (Draft 

Recommendations); and  

 

3) request for comments on the Draft 

Recommendations by April 25, 2022. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Timothy Tutt, WSAB Advisor 

Jessica Block 

Chair 

Diane Fellman 

Vice Chair 

Ralph Armstrong, Jr. 

John Mader 

Christopher Porter 

Alexandra Syphard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Office of Energy 

Infrastructure Safety 

Attn: Wildfire Safety  

Advisory Board Staff 

715 P Street, 20th Floor 

Sacramento, CA 95814 

wsab@energysafety.ca.gov 

https://energysafety.ca.gov/ 

who-we-are/ 

wildfire-safety-advisory-board/ 
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